
From: cornetto45@earthlink.net
To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org
Subject: In favor of item 14, 24-829Existing Cell Site
Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 7:30:33 AM

Dear City Council
Please approve the site license agreement with Verizon for an existing cell site in Talbert park. 
In fact, it would be good to work with Verizon or other carriers to identify additional locations. 
Modern Cell Phone technology will need more cell phone sites.

Despite conspiracy theories, the RF power from a cell phone tower is very low .  Exposure
levels depend on the total time of exposure times the power levels.  The exposure levels for
Citizens of Huntington Beach are much higher for home wifi, and talking on a cell phone.

Sincerely
Charlie Jackson, 23 year resident of Huntington Beach

BTW- The American Cancer Society has a good article on this subject.
https://www.cancer.org/cancer/risk-prevention/radiation-exposure/cellular-phone-towers.html
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